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November 19th 1919.

Dr. F. 0. Harrison,
Principal Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, P.Q.

Dear Dr. Harrison:-

I have just received the enclosed

telegram.

Since the information desired has to 

do entirely with the curriculum of Macdonald College, 

I should be glad if you will send to Mr. Douglas, 

at your earliest convenience, the information which 

he requires.

With best wishes, 

I remain.
Tours very sincerely,

*

fda/mc.
Enel.

Acting Principal.
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